School Show Week

Dear Parent/Carer,

On Monday of next week (5th June) the children will have their dress rehearsal at St Gerard’s Primary.  We will walk to St Gerard’s and spend the day there so children will need a packed lunch. If your child is entitled to a free lunch please fill in the slip below if you wish to order a packed lunch. We will return to school by 3pm. 

On Tuesday 6th June and Wednesday 7th June, the show will begin at 7 pm at St Gerard’s Primary.  We have over 60 children taking part so we would ask that all children arrive by 6 pm to allow enough time to get dressed and have hair and face painted/ make up done if they wish. 

We are looking for as many helpers as possible to help with hair and face painting/makeup.  We were fortunate enough to have a large number of volunteers who came along and helped out at our last school show including parents, family members and former pupils.  We are once again asking for your help.  Please fill in the slip below if you, yourself or any other family members are able to help out.  Volunteers should arrive for 6 pm.  If your child is not having their hair or makeup/face painted, they can arrive at St Gerard’s at the slightly later time of 6.15 pm.  All children will need to be collected after the show.  This should be approximately around 9 pm.  

Thanks in advance,
Mrs Nixon and Mrs Anderson


My child will / will not require a packed lunch on Monday 5th June


[bookmark: _GoBack]I am/we are able to help with face painting/makeup and hair on Tuesday 6th June/Wednesday 7th June.  

Name(s)           _______________________________
Child’s name     _______________________________

